
 
 

 

 

 

 

Chino Valley Fire Conducting Three Night Drills  

Chino Valley Fire will be conducting a three-night training exercise on Monday, November 6, 

Tuesday, November 7, and Thursday, November 9 from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m. at our Training Tower, 

located at 5092 Schaefer Avenue, in Chino.  

 

Smoke will be visible and there will be an increased presence of fire apparatus in the area.  This vital 

training will give firefighters the opportunity to hone their skills in a challenging, low-light 

environment that closely simulates real-life emergency scenarios. 

 

Chino Valley Fire is committed to the safety and well-being of the communities we serve. We are 

continuously training to better serve you. 
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